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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 8:09 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: EL18-026

Please post under Comments and Responses in the Prevailing Wind 
docket, EL18-026. 
 
-Patty 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nance   
Sent: Monday, July 9, 2018 10:49 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Prevailing Winds Permit  
 
As concerned South Dakota citizens, we feel that wind energy is one viable 
option to reduce our carbon footprint on the planet. 
We need to concentrate on the fact that Wind Energy is renewable and 
sustainable.  
Our small towns will benefit by increased job opportunities.  
It’s a win win.  
Thank you,  
Herb and Nance Teal  

 
Rapid City SD 57701 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




